
 
 

 

January 15, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Wilcannia Service NSW agency closure notice  

  

Residents are advised that the Wilcannia Service NSW agency will be closed from Thursday 
this week because of staff availability.  
 
The agency will be closed from Thursday, January 18, to Monday, January 29.   
 
The Service NSW agency will reopen on Tuesday, January 30. 
 
During the Closure the Wilcannia Post Office will be open as usual except for on Thursday, 
January 18, when it will be closed from 9.45am to 4.15pm. 
 

Ends. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Nic Pasternatsky  
ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 
 


